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From: Dave Rose <drose4677@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 11:15 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>


Subject: EB-2021-0269 Forest Creek Estates Subdivision Request For Natural Gas


Forest Creek Estates is a 50 lot subdivision started in 2018 and sold out in 2021.
50 new large country homes are under construction or occupied at this moment. We are within 2 km of your
proposed line on Grey Road 3, within West Grey, and strongly support the Ontario Energy Board, and the Ontario
Government’s desire to provide Natural Gas service to these new rural homes.
We look forward to our involvement as intervenors in this process.
David Rose
JAKO Developments Inc.
www.forestcreekestates.ca
Drose4677@gmail.com
519-369-4677 cell/text


Sent from my iPad









